
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19th May 2025 

Dear families, 

Firstly, Mrs Bull and I would like to say a massive well 

done to our Year 6 children, who sat their SATs tests 

last week. We cannot tell you how proud of them we 

are. They have all worked so hard over the past two 

and a half terms and their hard work and dedication 

paid off last week with how maturally they tackled 

the testing. They all celebrated the end of the week with a very 

special pizza party in both Year 6 classes.  

Year 3 Trip  

Year 3 had a fantastic time visiting the Science Museum last Thursday. 

They explored realistic models of the human body, looking closely at 

how muscles and organs work. They learnt about bones and x-rays and they were even able to 

see the inner workings of the eye! Year 3 loved taking part in games that linked to the 

museum's 'Who Am I?' exhibition. After a successful trip back to school on the train and tube, 

they were truly thrilled to have experienced such a fun Science trip. 

School Uniform  

Please may I remind all of our families that children shoud be wearing the correct school uniform 

at all times. The picture below shows what our summer uniform should look like. Children should 

have grey trousers, shorts or skirts with a white polo shirt 

and a red Lonesome jumper. Girls can also wear the red 

checked summer dresses. Shoes should be black and the 

children can wear black trainers. The only jewellery that 

children should be wearing are gold/silver studs. No hooped 

earring, bracelets or necklaces are allowed. If your child is 

not in the correct uniform, their class teacher will challenge 

this so please do send them in the expected uniform. Thank 

you.  

Movie Night  

It is that time in the term when your children could get a special invite to our 

Movie Night on the first Wednesday of next term. All they have to do is make 

sure that they are in school every day this coming week. We hope to see lots of 

the children attend this special session next term.  



 

 

  

Pizza Party 

A huge well done to Bublé Class and Da Vinci Class who have won the Pizza 

Parties for the last two weeks. It has been so nice to see our Year 6 classes win 

these parties.  

 

Walk and Wheel Results 

We are very excited to share our results from the two week Big Walk 

and Wheel competition. Overall we came 167/1299 Primary Schools 

and achieved a ranking of 56/167 for our region. The best performing 

class was Livingstone, who achieved 226 sustainable journeys in two 

weeks. Well done everyone for this fabulous effort! Watch out for our 

new JTA competition coming soon. 

Attendance  

Well done to all of our children who managed to get into 

school every day last week. Our attendance has looked 

better this week and we are particularly impressed with Da 

Vinci, who managed to get 100% attendance – well done!!  

As always, Mrs Bull and her team will be continuing to 

monitor the attendance of all of our children throughout 

the school. Any child whose attendance drops below 92% 

will be monitored carefully and you could be at risk of 

being referred to the Educational Welfare Service. Do 

make sure that you are sending your child into school and 

if they are saying they are not well and you are not sure, 

please do send them in – we will always send them home 

if they get worse throughout the day. 

 

Mathletics  

We continue to encourage the children to complete their Mathletics tasks each 

week so please see what the leader board is looking like at the moment. Our Year 

2’s are taking the lead at the moment-we have yet to see Year 3 on this leader 

board. Come on Year 3!  

 


